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March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The following is an update regarding our school closure. For the time being, we are scheduled 
to return on Tuesday, March 31, 2020. If there is any change you will be notified as soon as 
possible. During this closure the building will be cleaned and sanitized. 
 
All planned school group activities have been cancelled. The students will not be singing this 
coming Sunday, March 22. Grandparents Day will not take place this year, but will be scheduled 
for next school year. 
 
An abbreviated Lutheran Schools Weeks is planned for April 20-24. The students will be able to 
have a spirit week. A notice regarding each specific day will be sent home once we return to 
school. The Open House will take place on Volunteer Appreciation Sunday on April 26th. The 
students will also sing that Sunday.  
 
Easter vacation has been changed/shortened. Part of our break will be included as part of this 
closure. The new dates for Easter break are Friday, April 10, 2020 – Monday, April 13, 2020. We 
will return to school on Tuesday, April 14, 2020. If you already have a trip planned for Easter 
vacation, we understand the difficulties that may arise in trying to reschedule or cancel. If you 
are unable to change your plans, please contact your child’s teacher to request assignments 
and work during the missed days. 
 
I once again thank you for your support and cooperation and we will continue to update you as 
needed. 
 
Yours In Christ, 
 
Valerie Winston  
Principal 
 


